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To:       Senator Mike Petersen, Transportation Committee   
From: Kent Selk; Driver Services CDL Manager 
Date: March 6, 2018 
RE: House Bill 2511 
 
 
Good morning chairman and members of the committee, 
 
The Division of Vehicles has a neutral position on House Bill 2511.  The bill is in accordance 
with Federal Law 49 CFR 383.73 in regards to Commercial Driver License issuance.  The 
Division of Vehicles does not have any concerns with moving the renewal date from 4 years to 5 
years on a Commercial Driver License.  
 
 
Thank you for your time to speak with you today.  
 
 
 
I stand for questions 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kent Selk  
Kansas Division of Vehicles  
Manager Driver Services 
(785)296-2013 
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